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New Local Pizza Champion in Hubbard, Ohio 

Romeo’s Pizza Announces New Location Opening  

April 19, 2021 - Hubbard, Ohio – One of Ohio’s fastest growing pizza companies, is proud to announce the 
opening of the newest Romeo’s Pizza location in Hubbard, Ohio.  The new local pizza champion opened on 
Monday April 19, 2021 at 124 W. Liberty St. Hubbard, Ohio 

The opening of the Hubbard, Ohio location is led by Patrick Howlett, CEO and President of Howlett 
Restaurant Group. Patrick and Howlett Restaurant Group have played a large part in helping grow the 
franchise.  They have plans to open 30 Romeo’s Pizza locations in Eastern, Ohio, Western Pennsylvania and 
10 locations in Tampa, Florida.  To date this marks the fourth Romeo’s Pizza opening joining others in 
Salem, Calcutta and Streetsboro, Ohio.  
 
“Our relationship with Romeo’s Pizza has been very collaborative.  Throughout our first few openings they 
have always been there to lend support, offer guidance and help my team become a local pizza champion 
in every market we serve.  We can’t wait to deliver our handcrafted excellence to the Hubbard, Ohio 
community”, said Patrick Howlett CEO and President of Howlett Restaurant Group.   
 
In addition to a large array of pizzas, the Romeo's Pizza menu includes Calzones, Strombolis, Oven Baked 
Subs, Wings and a variety of Salads and Sides. The new location provides delivery and carry out with 
convenient online ordering plus catering options. Customers can also earn Romeo’s Rewards from their first 
order and will get 25 points for signing up.   

Romeo’s Pizza now has 47 locations in Ohio, Indiana, Florida, North Carolina and South Carolina. "Our growth 
and success are based on quality and customer service. We're proud to create new jobs in the community 
and are excited to introduce Hubbard to our award-winning pizzas." stated Ryan Rose, CEO of Romeo’s Pizza. 

The new Lorain Romeo’s Pizza will be open 7 days a week for lunch through late-night.  To learn more about 
Romeo’s Pizza, find all locations, see the full menu and online ordering visit www.romeospizza.com. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About Romeo’s Pizza  
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Founded in 2001 in Medina, Ohio, Romeo’s Pizza is an award-winning, food-first, pizza community. With 47 
open pizza locations and counting, the growing international franchise delivers handcrafted excellence 
through our local pizza champions. 
 
Romeo’s Pizza delivers purpose-driven, handcrafted excellence through our team of local pizza champions. 
We believe pizza is always the answer. We deliver sweet smiles, one slice at a time. We will positively 
impact our communities and environment through our Pizza with a Purpose initiative. This initiative 
supports local, national and worldwide organizations that believe in making a positive impact on people 
and our planet. 
 
Learn more about Romeo’s Pizza and the franchising opportunities available online.  
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